
                                     
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                  
October 29, 2003 
 
 
 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UT-033044 Order No. 03 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
         U. S. TelePacific Corp. dba TelePacific Communications has just received the 
Commission’s Order in the referenced Docket. Although the company is a certificated competitive 
local exchange carrier in Washington it is not operating and has no equipment or facilities and no 
customers in the state.  We are providing this letter as the Company’s response to the Order 
Requiring Disclosure of Information and to inform the Commission that the Company should not 
be included among those “ CLECs providing telecommunications service in Washington state”  
that are required to provide the requested information.. 
 
        If you require any additional information please contact me at telephone number  
213-213-3288 or via e-mail to jdelahanty@telepacific.com. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jane Z. Delahanty 
Assistant Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
U.S. TelePacific Corp. d/b/a TelePacific Communications 
515 S. Flower Street, 47th Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90071-2201 
Tel: 213-213-3288 
Fax: 213-213-3289 
E-mail: jdelahanty@telepacific.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 


